Minutes for meeting 28th March 2017
Chaired by Zoey Boon- chairperson
Minutes by Emily Avis- secretary
 
Welcome - Zoey Boon, Katie Hill, Emily Avis, Elaine Briggs, Jen Lawrence, Jenny Williams, Hayley Rosario-Chester, Jack Hobbs, Hayley Buns.
 
Apologies - Pauline Turner, Fiona Baylis, Jennifer Kirkley, Lindsay Latimer, Emma Bailey and Rachel Wyles
 
Reviewed last meeting's minutes. Clarified who is still on the committee and who are helpers so the email list can be updated. Emma Bailey is now unable to take on the treasurer role due to her heavy workload, but hopefully we have someone else who is willing to take on the role. 
 
Lisa Bower made a request to the PTA for us to fund coaches for year 3 to go to Corby for a Du-athlon. Majority voted yes to fund buses, School will now look into prices for buses.
 
Discos made £519 profit. We discussed the need for more volunteers at discos in the future and agreed the number of volunteers needs to be increased. Also agreed that the set up time needs to from 5pm or straight after school.
 
Our focus this year is to support the school to improve the playgrounds and outside areas and to provide new play equipment throughout the school. We have agreed to promote throughout the community to let everyone know how we are spending money and what we are fundraising for. Message going to be put on facebook and all to share it please.
 
BIG PAINT weekend 22nd and 23rd of April agreed times 9am for PTA to setup and 10am for volunteers. Kids welcome but are parents responsibility, drinks supplied but everyone to bring own food. Put on Facebook to promote it and also Jen Lawrence to do poster. Agreed name as TPS SOS. Need to look at donations for paint brushes, plastic sheeting and anything else needed. Emily Avis to look into enfaith group and also register us for B&Q community scheme. Agreed to do planting at a separate time and also look at doing pond area in May half term. They would like a list of everything that needs to be done Zoey to speak to school to get a list of what they want doing in pond area. Jack Hobbs said the paint can be donated for railings, fences and benches. Will look into more colours of paint available. 
 
Areas the school are working on: 

Year3 -  providing shaded area and seating and padding on poles. Use existing storage and clear old shed to provide more space.

Year 4.5.6 tennis courts - to have a shaded area and more seating, brighten area up.

Whole school - play equipment throughout the school and look at sheds that the equipment is stored in. 
KS1 and EYFS – working on requirements

Look into bigger projects after and also grants that we could get. 

Pictures to be put on Facebook to show what we want support the school in improving, also sorting out plans of school so we can show parents where the areas are. 

 
Elaine to look at Amazon wish list to see if it would benefit the school.
 
Hayley made contact with creation station and booked for October 14th for Christmas cards. Looking at whether to slots or not. Hayley to discuss with creation station further. Time 10am - 1pm, also doing craft stalls Hayley agreed to sort stalls at £10 a stall plus a raffle prize. Hopefully also have photo shoots also look into doing slots. 
 
May discos – sweets -  big bags of Haribo split into paper bags and sold at 20p each. Jen Lawrence to do posters and Zoey Boon to get glow sticks. Volunteers needed.
 
Talked about looking into doing tours of school for parents. ZB to liase with school
 
Need to sort armchair funding out. Discussed people taking on one or two each to promote them and look after them, also get leaflets out. Everyone to look at more ideas for arm chair funding. Put all arm chair funding on Facebook page so all parents can locate them easily. Committee volunteers required to form sub committee.
 
Discussed pop up circus but agreed not to go ahead as a very expensive outlay at £2000.
 
AOB
Hayley brought up bottle bags for children's water bottles, agreed it was a good idea and we are going to purchase 100 to start with and sell to parents. 
 
Discussed help with events page. Elaine to carry it on for now, maybe look at teaching others to use the events page so they that the events can be split and work load shared.
 
